Paula Vandehey

From: matt mcguinnessirishpub.com <matt@mcguinnessirishpub.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 11:37 PM

To: Paula Vandehey

Subject: Re: Parking stalls March 17

Attachments: St Pats Drive Thru,jpg; St Pats Drive Thru2,jpg; St Pats Drive Thru3,jpg

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking
links, especially from unknown senders.
Ms. Vandehey,

Last year you and your team were extremely helpful and accommodating making our St. Patrick's Day safe
and successful. Being able to form a drive-through lane on Lawrence and Walnut made life so much easier for
us. While | cannot give you exact numbers of participants, | can tell you that hundreds of people utilized our
make-shift drive-thru service. This allowed everyone to celebrate the Irish holiday safely, not only because we
reduced possible exposure to the virus but we also kept foot traffic to a minimum.

| am hoping that we might be able to again reserve the parking stalls surrounding our building for Thursday,
March 17. The stall numbers are listed below in my initial email. | understand that this will probably need
Council approval, so | am hoping my request is early enough to bring in front of Council if needed.

| am attaching a couple photos of how we organized the drive-thru to give you a better idea of how it worked. If
you need more information, please contact me. Thank you.

Matt Miller
McGuinness Irish Pub
201 S Walnut St
920-573-0959

From: matt mcguinnessirishpub.com <matt@mcguinnessirishpub.com>
Sent: Wednesday, March 3, 2021 1:49 PM

To: paula.vandehey@appleton.org <paula.vandehey@appleton.org>
Subject: Parking stalls March 17

Dear Ms. Vandehey,

On Wednesday, March 17, McGuinness Irish Pub will be offering an Irish breakfast and Corned Beef &
Cabbage dinners all day as part of our St. Patrick's Day celebrations.

Because of the current health crisis, we are encouraging people to place advance and drive-thru orders.

To make this process simple and safe for everyone, and trying not to disturb normal traffic flow, we would
like cars to line-up on Lawrence Ave, place their order in front of our parking lot/patio, and then drive
around the corner onto Walnut St to pick-up their food. There is an emergency exit door we plan to
operate out of at the Southern most part of our building on Walnut St.

In order to make this happen I am requesting the city to bag the parking meters for the stalls surrounding
our building so as to prevent people from parking in these spots. This will allow us to make an easy drive-
thru lane. We already have orange cones to make this drive-thru lane safe and less confusing. Specifically,
the meters I refer to: LAW 501, LAW 503, LAW 505, LAW 507, WLS 201, WLS 203, WLS 205, WLS 207,
and WLS 209.
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